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 Welcome to Whitehall Nursery and Infant School newsletter!!     

Yeah !! The warmer and sunnier weather is finally here and  in time for half term!!  
What ever you have planned, I hope you enjoy the holiday.  

We have a busy term coming up and lots of  information to share with you  below. So keep this 
news letter somewhere safe as you may need to refer back to it for important dates!!  

REMINDER!! We would love to see more parents/carers and grandparents at our 
school coffee mornings FRIDAYS from 8.45-9.30am, FLAC building. 

Mrs Ware: Parent Support Advisor 
 

As mentioned in our previous Newsletter : We need your help !!!!  

Due to the government cutbacks and the allocation of next years 
school budget (or lack of it !!!) our school trips and extra curriculum 
activities will no longer be as accessible without additional funding. 
For this reason we would like to kick off our fundraising events with a 
school summer fayre Friday 7 July. We have allowed time for     par-
ents to collect older children from the Juniors school. Start time will 
be 3.30 to 5.30pm and staff and volunteers will set up stalls when the 
children leave school at 1pm. (Please note Friday sports club will be 
cancelled for this day.)  

WE need you all to save your pennies for this fun family event. We will be charging £1 entry on the school gate for 
each family who attends.  
How you can help !!  What we need from our community is some prizes!!  
Eg. Vouchers for food establishments: bakeries, sweet shops, restaurants and cafes etc. Pamper voucher for     beauti-
cians, hairdressers/barbers, nail bar etc. New and unopened gifts, luxury food items /hamper. 
 

Tombola stall : We would like the whole school to contribute to this  by bringing in items specifically requested  ac-
cording to year groups. 
Nursery/Reception SWEETS : in date!! Sealed boxes/packets of sweets and lollipops 
Year 1 BOTTLES: any kind of bottle produce eg. Bubble bath, sauce, squash, beetroot, shampoo, jars filled with 
wrapped sweets/pencils/crayons/bath bombs LETS GET CREATIVE !!!!  
Year 2 TINS: potatoes, fruit, chick peas, soup, beans, peas, kidney beans, spaghetti hoops, macaroni cheese 
 

We will have a cake sale and ask parents/carers to donate: we will need cakes, biscuits  fruit loaves etc to be brought 
in sealed containers at 1pm when children are collected from school (If you wish for the container to be returned, 
please ensure you have your child’s name and class  written on it. We will do our best to return to you!!). 

RAFFLE tickets will be sold separately by staff on school gate before and after 
school - 2 weeks before the event.  

Save the date: School Summer Fayre Friday 7 July 2023,  3.30-5.30pm   



Don’t forget to look at our school website!! It is updated regularly by the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) 

and class teachers. Here you will find the most up to date school calendar, including school holidays and  teacher 

training dates.   www.whitehall-i.walsall.sch.uk 

Friday 26.5.23 school closes 1pm  (Sports Club 3.30pm)  
Monday 29 May—Friday 2 June School Closed Half Term Holidays 
Monday 5 June  Teacher training day School CLOSED 
Tuesday 6 June  School OPEN  
Friday 9 June Internet Safety.  PSA coffee morning FLAC building 8.45-.9.30 
Wed 14 June Fussy Eater Workshop FLAC building 11.30-12.30pm Everyone welcome 
Friday 16 June Pyjamarama Day 
Bring a £1 donation for Book Trust and wear your favourite pyjamsa/comfy clothes to school 
Wednesday 21 June Year 1 trip to Safari park 
Don’t forget to dress for the weather and hand in your lunch request to main office.  
Thursday 22 June WHITEHALL’S GOT TALENT 2pm   
Everyone welcome !! Be prepared to be amazed at our talented pupils !! 
Monday 26 June Whole School Eid Celebration Children can wear bright celebration clothes.  
Wednesday 28 June Fundraising activity: Mehndi painting 3.30pm FLAC 
£1 Donation to school funds. Simple 5min Mehndi designs for all children 
Monday 3 July Nursery Sports Day Gold/Silver Times to be arranged  
Friday 7 July Summer Fayre  3.30-5.30 Main hall and playground. £1 entry fee per family 
Monday 10 July Year 2 Sports day 10-11.30 Palfrey Park (Dependent on Weather) 
Parents/ carers and family members welcome to come and cheer your child on !!  
Monday 10 July  Drop in session 3.30pm for parents who wish to discuss child’s school report 
Tuesday 11 July Reception Sports day 10-11.30 Palfrey Park (Dependent on Weather) 
Tuesday 11 July Year 1 Sports day 1.30-3pm Palfrey Park (Dependent on Weather) 
Parents/ carers and family members welcome to come and cheer your child on !!  
Wednesday 12 July  Year 2 Rhyl Trip 
Don’t forget to dress for the weather and hand in your lunch request to main office.  
Wed 19 July 3pm Cello Concert. Only parents/carers of children performing can attend. 
Thursday 20 July Reception Assembly 8.45 (teacher letter will follow with more information) 
Monday 24 July Year 2 Garden Party  Children return to school at 4.15-5.45pm PREPARE TO GET WET !!  
Tuesday 25 July Pirate Day £1 donation towards school funds. Children can wear their best pirate     cos-
tume for the day 
Tuesday 25 July School closes at 3.30pm Summer Holidays 
 
Monday 4 September School CLOSED Teacher Training day 
Tuesday 5 September School OPEN 

 

 
Internet Safety .  PSA coffee morning  Friday 9 June 8.45-9.30am.  We will have a 
guest speaker who will chat to parents carers about  Internet Safety and parental  
controls on different types of devices . This is a must to keep your children safe whilst 

having access to the internet.  
 
The school nurse will be deliver a Fussy Eater workshop  on Wednesday 14 June 
11.30-12.30pm in the FLAC building. This will be for parents who have concerns 
about their child’s diet, eating independently and/or  reluctant to try new foods. 
This  sessions will be for 1 hour. Please let Mrs Ware know  if you will be attend-
ing. It would be great to see you there !!  

Parent Workshops  


